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16th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE: Connecting Classrooms Project in French 
 
This academic year, your daughter will be participating in an exciting project called Connecting 
Classrooms.  It is a virtual exchange program organised by the company Forum by Prometour. 
Your daughter will create a series of videos about her daily life to be shared with our partner school in 
France (Collège Robert Doisneau in Montrouge, in the south west of Paris) and will, in turn, receive 
videos from our partner school.  The themes your daughter will cover in the videos are in line with the 
French curriculum studied at Lordswood and will enable your daughter to use her French outside the 
classroom.   
 
The themes suggested by Forum By Prometour are as followed: 

• ACTIVITY 1. Introduce Yourself (November – December) 
You and your classmates will create a video introducing yourself to students at your partner school who 
are excited to learn more about you! 

• ACTIVITY 2. School Life (February – March) 
You and your classmates will create a video sharing your daily school routine, giving a tour of your 
school, or explaining the education system in your country. 

• ACTIVITY 3. Hometown Tour & Regional Culture (April – May) 
You and your classmates will create videos showcasing your hometown or region to students at your 
partner school. 
 
In order for your daughter to participate in this project, Forum by Prometour requests your permission.  
I would be greatful if you could review and sign the Student Media Release Form by Friday 19th 
November 2021.  (Remember to select French as a language!) 
 
https://app.connectingclassrooms.com/media-release-form/46919/279/sgj0GclG2g  
 
I would like to thank you for your support in this project.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs A. Southerton (Teacher of MFL) 
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